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Rear light failure

The Valeo Technical Department have received a few calls concerning a fault with the rear
light units on the Peugeot 307 CC model range. Valeo Part Numbers 88042 and 88043.

The problem:
The Nearside or Offside rear light units may fail to illuminate when switched on.

The cause:

Due to the manufacturer's wiring configuration both nearside and offside number plate bulbs
are linked the corresponding rear light units on the vehicle. Example: left number plate bulb is
linked to left light unit and the right bulb is linked to the right light unit.

If one or both of the number plate bulbs fail (blows) or there's a continuity issue, the
monitoring and switching function on the vehicle (electronic control unit) will disable or shut-
down the rear light unit that’s linked to that bulb.

The solution:
Once the bulb has been replaced or the continuity / poor connection has been remedied, the
light unit will function correctly as normal. .

Please note: no error codes are recorded by the vehicle OBD (onboard diagnostic) ECU if this
occurs.
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